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Please be advised that students who are on campus may experience an intermittent issue

with the Wi-Fi network. The ITS team is aware and is working with the vendor to address it.

There is no action required from you, we apologize for any inconvenience in the meantime.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the ITS Service

Desk, available 24-7.
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